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Substitute ordinance to further amend the 2001 offices and positions in the City Service
under control of the Common Council.
The Mayor and Common Council of the City of Milwaukee do ordain as follows:

Part 1. Section 1 of ordinance File Number 000508 relative to offices and positions in
the City Service is hereby amended as follows:

Under "Health Department, Health Access and Adult Health", add footnote designation "(X)"
to one position of "School Health Manager" and under "Medical Assistance Outreach Grant
(N)", delete one position of "Health Access Assistant II (N)(X)" and amend footnote "(N)"
to read: "To expire 12/31/01 unless the Medical Assistance Outreach Grant available from
the State of Wisconsin Division of Health and Family Services is extended."

Under "Library, Administrative Services Decision Unit, Automation Section", add footnote
designation "(I)" to one position of "Librarian III" and add footnote "(I)" as follows:
"25% of the position is funded from the TEACH Project Implementation Services Grant,
scheduled to expire 12/31/02, unless extended."

Under "Department of Public Works-Administrative Services Division, Administration

City of Milwaukee Printed on 7/17/2024Page 1 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/


File #: 001620, Version: 1

Section", delete one position of "Public Works Inventory Manager" and one position of
"Personnel Analyst-Senior" and add one position of "DPW Inventory and Purchasing Manager"
and one position of "DPW Inventory and Purchasing Coordinator."

Under "Department of Public Works-Buildings and Fleet Division, Fleet Services Section,
Fleet Store Room", delete one position of "Automotive Stores Supervisor" and one position
of "Inventory Control Coordinator" and add one position of "Equipment Inventory Manager"
and one position of "Equipment Inventory Supervisor."

Under "Department of Public Works-Infrastructure Services Division, Field Operations-
Support Services Decision Unit, Stores Section", delete one position of "Stores Services
Supervisor" and one position of "Inventory Control Coordinator" and add one position of
"Inventory Services Manager" and one position of "Inventory Supervisor."

Amend Common Council File No. 001219, passed February 6, 2001, by deleting the paragraph
relating to the "Library" under Part 1 and substitute the following: "Under Library,
Administrative Services Decision Unit", delete the "TEACH Educational Technology Training
and Technical Assistance Grant" and delete 30 positions of "Library Computer Service Aide
(A)(0.32 FTE)"; add "TEACH Project Implementation Services Grant (G)" and add 30
positions of "Library Computer Service Aide (G)(0.32 FTE)"; and add footnote "(G)" as
follows: "To expire 12/31/02 unless the TEACH Project Implementation Services Grant,
available from the MPL Foundation and Milwaukee Public Schools is extended."

Part 2. All ordinances or parts of ordinances contravening the provisions of this
ordinance are hereby repealed.

Part 3. The provisions of this ordinance are deemed to be in force and effect from and
after the first day of the first pay period following passage and publication.

Part 4. This ordinance will take effect and be in force from and after passage and
publication.
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